Those Who Care and Serve

Traditionally, Camden Military Academy has been blessed with a faculty
and staff who are dedicated to their work, who truly care about the young
men they serve. The Academy seems to attract men and women of character,
who are constantly aware of their positions as role models for the cadets they
strive to prepare for life. Moreover, they do not shrink from these obligations;
rather, they value them and take pride in their endeavors to build a better
world for future generations.

A graduate of the University of South Carolina, Casey Robinson succeeded Gene McCaskill as
Director of Admissions at the beginning of second semester. Mr. Robinson had served as
assistant director for four and one-half years prior to his promotion. His experience has well
prepared him to assume his new responsibilities. “I want to continue to build on the past,” he
said, “to have a full school with young men of good character. I look forward to the challenges
of summer school and the new venture-based summer camp, and of course we're already
working on next year.” Brandee Young, formerly in Development, is the new Assistant Director
of Admissions.




